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LAREDO, TEXAS

TOPIC: 2022 Delinquent Taxes turned over to Delinquent Tax Attorney for collection
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INFORMATIONAL REPORT:

2022 Taxes turned over to Delinquent Tax Attorney as of July 4, 2023.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: U.LS.D. Board of Trustees
FROM: Ms. Monica Madrigal, Tax Assessor-Collector

THROUGH: Mr. David H. Gonzalez, Superintendent
Mr. Samuel D. Flores, Asst. Superintendent for Business & Finance

DATE: June 28, 2023

RE: Supporting documents

Supporting documents are not included at this time for the informational item of 2022
delinquent taxes turned over to the Delinquent Tax Attorney for collection. The Tax Office
is currently in the process of collecting until the end of the month of June. The report will be
available and presented at the Board Workshop on July 11, 2023.

Tax Office
Monica Madrigal, RTA Tax Assessor-Collector
3501 E. Saunders St. - Laredo, Texas 78041 - (956) 473-7900 - Fax (956) 473-7948



